
G. W. Graham Grizzly 

Announcements 

  Thursday September 5, 2024 B / Careers / A / Lunch / D / C 
 

Swim Team Meeting  
There will be a meeting for anyone interested in participating on the swim team this year in C236 
today at lunch. If you have any questions or can’t make it, see Mr. Hewitt.  
 

Volleyball Tryouts 
Volleyball tryouts continue tonight and tomorrow with Jr. Varsity boys and girls, and Gr. 9 girls 

tryouts at 3pm, Sr. Girls at 4:30pm, and Sr. Boys at 6pm. Tryouts are open and everyone is 

welcome! 

Work Experience (WEX) 
Do you have a job?  If you’re in grade 11 or 12 and would like to earn course credit while working 
at your job, please come see Mrs. L in the counselling offices to find out how you can earn course 
credit towards graduation. Application deadline September 25th.  
 

Locker Contents 
If you did not clean out your locker in June, your locker contents are in labelled bags in the lost 
and found by the library. Please come and get it. 
 

Counselling Department Reminder 
Welcome back Grizzlies! This is an important reminder from the counselling department. If you 
need to make a course change, please sign up for an appointment to meet with your counsellor 
using the sign-up sheets posted outside the counselling area in room C167.  The deadline for 
course changes is coming up very quickly – this Friday September 6th, so please sign up to meet 
with them as soon as possible. Have a great day!  
 

Boys Soccer Tryouts   
Everyone looking to join the junior and senior boys’ soccer teams are invited to tryouts on Monday, 
September 9th, at 3:15 pm on the GWG grass field. Make sure you have cleats and shin pads. For 
more information, contact coach Sara Hodgkinson for juniors (grades 9-10) or coach Brady 
Cameron for seniors (grades 11 & 12) on Teams or in room B103.   
 

Grad Committee Meeting!  
Grads, if you are interested in organizing grad events or planning prom, the grad committee is for 
you! The first meeting is Wednesday September 11th at lunch in room C251.  
 

Student Council  
Would you like to represent your grade on Student Council, or just have a voice in what goes on 
at the school?  Come to the first meeting of Student Council at lunch today, in D1010 (Mr Klassen’s 
room)  
 
 
 



Yearbooks 
You may order your yearbook from our school website. Yearbooks are $50 from now until January 
1st. After that they will be $55. Don’t miss out on the memories! 
 

Theatre Company performs James and the Giant Peach!  
The first meeting of Theatre Company is Tuesday, September 10th, at 3pm in the Theatre. If you 
are not in Theatre Company but want to be, go to the Theatre on Tuesday September 10th to hear 
all about our upcoming production, James and the Giant Peach! See you there! 


